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February 8, 1951

Miss Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico,

Dear Miss Gilpin:

The Rio Grande photographs have been hung in 
our Main Gallery and Mr. Boylan has presented 
the show very handsomely. The attendance has 
been excellent and we are sure, will continue 
to be very popular.

Will you please let us know whether or not you 
sent the plaster letters. They did not accompany 
the photographs, so that if you sent them sep­
arately they have been delayed with
strike.

May we hear from you about this mat;
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